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Not Recommended for New Design: AYF53XX65 FPC Connector 

NRFND.Ref. #ACBD.257 04.15.14

About this Notice: AYF53XX65 FPC Connector is immediately Not 
Recommended For New Design. 

Features: Please reference Product Change Notice dated 1.17.2014 for 
details on replacement part AYF53XX65T. 

Effective Date: Immediate. 

Affected Parts and/or 
Replacements: 

AYF53XX65 only. 

Datasheet(s): See attachment. 

Notes:  

 


